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Four Seneca faculty members attended the first ever Adobe Faculty

Development Institute that ran from June 15 to 19, 2020. It was held

exclusively for faculty from Adobe Creative Campuses.

Participants built an Adobe teaching portfolio that collected the

work they produced in the various workshops they attended. In

total, 136 faculty from 35 Adobe Creative Campuses participated.

 

This issue of the Academic Newsletter contains reflections from

Reflection from Siobhan Bell on the Adobe Faculty Development Institute (School of

Nursing)

Reflection from Hans Heim on the Adobe Faculty Development Institute (School of

Information Technology Administration & Security)

Reflection from Stefan Kanitz on the Adobe Faculty Development Institute (School of

Marketing)

Since Seneca is the only Canadian Adobe Creative Campus, our faculty were the only

Canadian representatives at this event.

 

As a reminder, all Seneca employees and students have access to the suite of products

such as Acrobat Pro, Dreamweaver, Photoshop, Lightroom, Spark, and more.
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